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CIRCULAR NO.40/2020

TO  :ALL MEMBERS

RETRACTION OF NOTICE - EFPNG ANNUAL GENERAL
MEETING

This is to inform all members that the date for the EFPNG 57t Annual General
Meeting on Wednesday 08t July 2020 is cancelled and the date vacated. A new date
for the AGM will be set and announced shortly.

Upon announcing the new date, further instructions will be issued on the
arrangements taking into account the National Department of Health and the WHO
protocols on the new norm in light of COVID_19. Please keep an eye out for our
update on this.

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused.

Do not hesitate to contact the office on telephone 3258266 / 3258249 or email us
on exec.director@efpng.org.pg for further information.
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